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December 5, 1974 
Office of the White House Press Secretary 

NOTICE TO THE PRESS 

LEFT TO RlGHT 

Fiscal 1976 Budget Meeting with' the President' in the Oval Office at 4:30 
P. M., December 5, 1974. 

Paul H. O'Neill, Associate Director for Human and Community Affairs, OMB 
Roy Ash, Director of OMB 
The President 
Dale R. McOmber, AssistantDirector for Budget Review 
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